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Janzen, Heather

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Sharon Mach - Western Millennium Collision - Provincial Approach to 
Homelessness - Application for Emergency Residential Shelter - 1701 Idylwyld Drive N - CK 
4355-023-006 x 750-6

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 1:56 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Sharon Mach ‐ Western Millennium Collision ‐ Provincial Approach to Homelessness ‐ 
Application for Emergency Residential Shelter ‐ 1701 Idylwyld Drive N ‐ CK 4355‐023‐006 x 750‐6 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to westernmotorsgroup@gmail.com ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Monday, November 20, 2023 ‐ 13:56 

Submitted by user: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Monday, November 20, 2023 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Sharon 

Last Name: Mach 

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: 3063742001 

Phone Number : 3063742001 

Email: westernmotorsgroup@gmail.com 

Address: 1920 Avenue C North 

City: Saskatoon 

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code: S7L 1M1 

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Western Millennium Collision 
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What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Emergency Residental Shelter 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: City council Regular Business Meeting 

Comments: 
With consideration of the Emergency Residential Shelter set to open at 1701 Idywyld Drive North. As a business in 
the neighborhood of where the city plans to open this shelter for the homeless, we want to express our concerns 
with the effects this shelter will bring to our business. Western Millennium Collision and Western Gas and Diesel will 
be within walking distance to proposed Homeless shelter and we fear that theft and vandalism to our property and 
our valued customers property will increase. In the past and presently we are already experiencing a issue with 
vandalism and theft at our business and we only foresee it becoming worse. Although the idea of having a homeless 
shelter is great to clean up the streets of Saskatoon. We feel as a business that this will have a huge affect on 
unwanted trespassing which almost always ends up with a cost from theft and vandalism to us as a small business. 
Will the city of Saskatoon take responsibilities for damages/losses to the neighborhood residents and businesses 
that will surely suffer in having a homeless shelter within walking distance?  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


